
In this, the St. Michaels Youth Endowment Fund’s 25th year, we celebrate together with Pastor 
Roger Dahlin’s 60th ordination anniversary. It is fitting these two event come together today –
St. Michael’s Sunday – as Pastor Dahlin was a driving force behind the establishment of the 
St. Michaels Fund, bringing together the Mower and Ancona families dealing with the lost of 
their respective sons, Michael, by providing a vision for a future where the Michaels’ legacies 
would live on doing God’s work. 

Since 1996, the St. Michaels Youth Endowment Fund has distributed over $100,000 in grants 
and gifts in support of Christian youth programs in accordance with the Fund’s slogan, “A Debt 
to the Past; an Obligation to the Future.” Pastor Dahlin and Bev have been a comfort to 
grieving families for 60 years and they too share in the work of St. Michaels promoting 
Christian youth growth and education. Thank you Roger and Bev for all the love and support 
you have provided the Congregation of St. Mark’s and particularly the Mowers and Anconas.
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